
 

December 11, 2018 at 9:06 PM ·  

It was a great experience hosting the Mandera cultural week, the first of its kind in our county.  

The different attires, traditional dances and the artifacts on display embody the cultural diversity 

of Mandera County. InshaAllah, going forward, we intend to strengthen such platforms that seek 

to preserve our rich culture. 

My immense appreciation to you all for your tireless effort to make the event a great success.  

Asanteni na karibuni tena. 

 


